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We at Sunshine Coast Breastfeeding Support are committed to creating a welcoming, 
respectful, and inclusive space for all families. We celebrate the diversity of the communities 
we serve and work to ensure that everyone, regardless of background, identity, family 
structure, or lived experience, feels safe, valued, and supported. 

We understand that every breastfeeding journey is unique. We aim to meet each individual with 
compassion, understanding, and without judgment. Our services are open to anyone who feeds 
or expresses breast milk and to those seeking support. 

We are always learning and striving to do better. We listen to feedback, remove barriers 
wherever possible, and continually reflect our values of kindness, dignity, and equality in 
everything we do. 

We’re here to support you, wherever you are on your feeding journey. 

 

sunshinecoastbreastfeeding@gmail.com 
www.sunshinecoastbreasfeedingsupport.org.uk 
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